
Kiveton Park Primary Care Centre 

Patient Participation Group Meeting 

21st September 2016 

 

Attending: Keith Emsden, Liam Hull, Helen Greer-Waring, Ron Law, Alicia Higgins, Sandra Williams, 

Becky Clowes, Barry Winterbottom, Jean Hirst. 

 

Apologies received from: Barbara Barker, Steven and Dorothy Bradley, John Brabbs 

 

There are a couple of amendments to be made to the minutes from the August meeting, other than 

that they were agreed and there were no matters arising. 

 

Treasurers report:  

 

We have £974.10 in the bank account.  

Barry has spoken to the bank about the lack of activity on the account and they have agreed to keep 

it open. 

 

News from the surgery: 

 

The McMillan Coffee morning is being help this Friday. 

The Flu days are on 1st October in Kiveton and 8th October in Harthill. 

 

Helen and Alicia are going to organise a CPR course for students from the High School during half 

term. 

 

The Community Fast Reponses Team gave the group some CPR training. 

 

The next meeting will be on Wednesday 19th October. 


